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Gani, Ajim

From: Apak, Meric (Councillor)

Sent: 26 June 2018 23:10

To: Benmbarek, Samir

Cc: Planning

Subject: Application 2018/2371/P  308 Kentish Town Road NW5 2TH  

Dear Samir  

 

I would like to support the objection sent by KTRA against this application. Please accept this as my 

objection as ward councillor. 

 

I am particularly concerned about the loss of A1 retail in Kentish Town over a period of a number of years 

and the negative impact this has had on the vibrancy and variance of the streetscape. Yet another A3 

premises at this location would saturate the area and dilute viability of established businesses already there 

who are already on the brink of survival. 

 

Kind regards 

Meric 

 

Cllr Meric Apak 

Ward councillor for Kentish Town 

Cabinet member for Better Homes 
London Borough of Camden 

T:02079742932 

Tw:@1Meric 
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